
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

24 May 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: A Run for Harry - Saturday 9 July 
 
As some of you may know, we currently have a student in Year 10 receiving treatment for cancer.  
Hungerhill School would very much like to do as much as possible to help this family and our student at 
such a challenging time and with that in mind, we have organised an exciting event so that all our students 
can be involved in supporting Harry.  
 
In association with Parkrun and Friends of Sandall Park, who have kindly offered to assist us in this 
endeavour, we intend to hold a Parkrun Takeover on Saturday 9 July at 9.00 am at Sandall Park. 
 
Keep your diaries clear as it looks like it’s going to be an amazing experience as staff and students all come 
together to take part in a 5k run or walk. Students will be able to register for Parkrun, bring their barcode 
and receive an official time (as they sprint past Mr Storey and Mrs Laidlaw) or they can just do it for fun. 
Either way, all students will receive a medal for their efforts.  
 
There will be refreshments and a cake stall, and we hope that many of you will come and support us on the 
day, especially as Harry and all his family will be there.  
 
If your son/daughter or any family member wants to be involved in the Run for Harry on Saturday 9 July, 
please complete the following Microsoft Form to tell us how many of you are coming: 
https://forms.office.com/r/wtyZAve0ET It’s important for health and safety that we know the number of 
participants before the race.  
 
The minimum donation for entry will be:  
£5.00 for adults 
£3.00 for children  
 
(with all monies collected being donated to Harry’s family) 
 
Here’s how you can pay:  
 
Anyone can donate to support Harry and to help make the process as easy as possible, we have added the 
event to Pay360 so that you can log-on and make the payments directly to the school (this must be paid via  
Pay360 Education Payments). Please email finance@hungerhillschool.com if you have any issues using this 
service. Please feel free to donate even if you don’t want to join us on the day.  
 
Once you have donated, wristbands will be given to your child in form time to wear at the race and make 
you easily identifiable.  

https://forms.office.com/r/wtyZAve0ET
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home
mailto:finance@hungerhillschool.com


 
 

 

 
I hope as many of you as possible will join us as we would love to see you there!  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 
NB: This event is being organised by Parkrun, UK and as such will not be the responsibility of Hungerhill 
School. All runners will run at their own risk, but the run will be supervised by marshals.  
 
For more information on Parkrun, please visit their website at home | parkrun UK 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/

